
This Sunday, May 9, 2021  
The Fifth Sunday of Eastertide 

Mother’s Day 
 

Our Worshipful Experience will be available 
at 6:00 PM, Saturday, May 8, via our YouTube 
Channel, Facebook Page, and on our website. 

 
 

Sunday, May 9 

8:30 AM   In-Person Worship Service 

9:30 AM  Miss Marcia’s Class meets via Zoom  

10:00 AM   1st grade through 6th grade 

10:30 AM  In-Person Worship Service  

 

Monday, May 10 

12:30 PM  KCC Senior Staff Meeting 

 

Wednesday, May 12 

12:00 PM   Noon Bible Study meets via Zoom 

6:30 PM   Youth Group meets in person 

 

Friday, May 14 

9:00 AM  Recording the Worshipful Experience Service 

 

Sunday, May 16 

8:30 AM   In-Person Worship Service 

9:30 AM  Miss Marcia’s Class meets via Zoom  

10:30 AM  In-Person Worship Service  

 

 

   

 

  

Kensington Community Church 

4773 Marlborough Drive 
San Diego, CA 92116 
kensingtonucc.com 

info@kensingtonucc.com  
619-284-1129 

http://www.kensingtonucc.com/
mailto:info@kensingtonucc.com


The Polynesian Maori Alternative Version of the Lord’s Prayer 

 
Eternal Spirit, 

Earth-maker, Pain bearer, Life-giver, 

Source of all that is and that shall be, 

Father and Mother of us all, 

Loving God, in whom is heaven: 

The hallowing of your name echo through the universe; 

The way of your justice be followed by the peoples of the world; 

Your heavenly will be done by all created beings; 

Your commonwealth of peace and freedom 

sustain our hope and come on earth. 

With the bread we need for today, feed us. 

In the hurts we absorb from one another, forgive us. 

In times of temptation and test, strengthen us. 

From trial too great to endure, spare us. 

From the grip of all that is evil, free us. 

For you reign in the glory of the power that is love, 

now and forever.  

Amen. 

 

 

 
Save the Date: The Annual Program Meeting 
 

This year, our Annual Program Meeting will meet at 12:30 PM on Sunday, June 13, 

over Zoom. This is the meeting at which we elect our new Leadership and Ministry 

Teams for the upcoming year.  

 

We will also have a slate of agenda items for the congregation to vote on.  

The agenda and the new leadership and ministry teams will be published in the 

Chimes on Friday, May 28. 

 

Please circle the date and make plans to attend! Your voice and vote are so important 

as we discern where God is leading us in this upcoming Program Year! 

 

 

 



In-Person Worship continues on Sunday, 

May 9, 2021 at 8:30 AM & 10:30 AM 

 
Please be mindful of the time change for the second service - 10:30 AM 

 
Each Worship Service will include music by our worship leaders, a sermon,  

a scripture reading, prayers, and pre-recorded pieces like  

the Children’s Moment. 
 

Each Worship Service will be streamed Live from the Sanctuary into Lander Hall 
 

We will continue to make available our online Worshipful Experiences each Saturday 
evening at 6:00 PM. The Live Worship Services and the pre-recorded Worshipful 

Experience will be very similar but not exactly the same. 
 

After you make a reservation, please consider using this checklist to prepare for 

worship: 

• Please arrive a little early  

• Please wear a Face-Covering while on-campus 

• Please be mindful of your physical distance and follow the instructions of the 

Ushers 

• Folks are invited to bring a beverage with a lid with them as there will be  

no coffee, juice, or treats provided by KCC 

• We will prioritize Lander Hall for families with children and youth as there  

will be COVID-safe activities provided for them at the tables 
 
To comply with the County Guidelines for Houses of Worship, to help us in this effort, 
and to keep everyone as safe as possible, we are limiting our overall capacity of both 
the Sanctuary and Lander Hall to 40-45 people.  We ask folks please Sign Up before 
attending.  
 

You can Sign-Up online or by calling the KCC Office at 619-284-1129. 
 

CLICK HERE FOR THE SIGN-UP SHEET! 
 

If you are interested in being an Usher, please reach out to Pastor Darryl. 
 

If you have any questions, or would like more information, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to Pastor Darryl (619-284-1129, ext. 305 or darryl@kensingtonucc.com).  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e054aa5aa2ea1fd0-april
mailto:darryl@kensingtonucc.com


The General Synod of the UCC & The Annual Gathering of the SCNCUCC 

 
The General Synod of the United Church of Christ will be 

held virtually on July 11 thru July 18, 2021. 

 

Registration for the General Synod opens on May 1. 

 

The General Synod routinely offers dynamic preaching, 

inspiring music, and relevant workshops for both clergy and 

lay people. Since it is virtual, we can all attend and connect with our UCC friends from 

around the denomination! 

 

To find out more information about the speakers, workshops, cost, and schedule of 

the General Synod, please visit the General Synod website. 

 

The Annual Gathering of the Southern California Nevada Conference of the UCC 

will be held virtually on June 11 and June 12, 2021.  

 

Annual Gathering is a great way to meet new friends and connect with old friends 

across the SCNC Conference. The SCNC is in the midst of transition, and there is no 

better time to get informed and get involved! 

 

To find out more about the speakers, workshops, and programs of the SCNC Annual 

Gathering, please visit the SCNC website. 

 

 

Noon Time Bible Study 
 

Our Noontime Bible Study will meet this week, 

Wednesday, May 12 from 12:00 to 1:00 PM, over Zoom.  

 
We begin our study of the second half of the Book of Acts. 
You are invited to read Chapter 21 ahead of time. 
    

Join Pastor Darryl and your KCC friends for this inspiring Bible Study about the 
beginning of the Christian Church every Wednesday over Zoom.    
 

Zoom Meeting:  https://zoom.us/j/95968950899 
Meeting ID:  959 6895 0899 
Passcode:   549317 
 

 

https://www.generalsynod.org/
https://www.scncucc.org/ag2021
https://zoom.us/j/95968950899


Children’s & Youth Sunday School 
 

This Sunday, May 9, Miss Marcia’s class continues meeting  
at a new time, 9:30 AM. This will allow Miss Marcia and the 
Sunday School families to attend Sunday School and 
provide the opportunity to attend worship services in 
person with their own family. This Sunday they will explore 
the story of Philip and the Ethiopian 
Official.  
 

Once again, the first graders through sixth graders dig into 
the Beatitudes on Sunday at 10 AM. This Sunday, they will 
focus on, “Blessed are the pure in heart, for they will see God.”  
 
The youth do not have Sunday School in May, to give them an opportunity to attend 
worship. 
 
The Please check your email for supplies and use the Zoom link below to connect 
with your Sunday School community.  

 
Zoom Link:   https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83650533142 
Meeting ID:  836 5053 3142 
Passcode:   549472 

 
  

 
KCC Youth Group – Meeting in Person on May 12 
 

Youth Group will meet in person on Wednesday, May 12 from 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM on 
the KCC lawn to play a ton of games. To our volleyball player, please bring your 
volleyball! We will eat from 6:30 to 7:00 and then the games will begin. 
 
In May, the KCC Youth Group will meet in person twice a month (May 12 & 19). In 
June, Youth Group meets in person and reconvenes on Wednesday nights in the fall. 
Although, there will be a couple of special summer events that we are in the process 
of planning. The next in-person meeting is on May 19. 
 
The Youth Group is planning a special event in June to welcome current sixth and 
seventh graders. This tradition tends to facilitate a smooth transition for new 
members by including them in festivities in June and in a couple of summer events. In 
May, the parents, guardians and caregivers of current sixth and seventh graders, will 
receive an email invitation to this in-person event.  
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83650533142
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83650533142


Rachel’s House Dinner Service   

Sunday, May 30 

 
At 4:45 PM – Drop off Rachel’s House items at KCC 
 

Rachel's House provides services for homeless women in 

Downtown San Diego. KCC provides one meal a month for 

their night shelter.  

 

We served dinner on Sunday, April 25. Elizabeth made a spaghetti sauce with 

sausage, Sara made the spaghetti, Jodi made a vegetarian sauce with veggie 

meatballs, Bonnie brought a salad, Beth brought her famous broccoli salad, Azar 

brought roasted veggies, Carla brought drinks and toiletries, Joanne brough garlic 

bread, and Lily made cookie dough fudge for dessert. Thank you everyone!!! 

  
May's meal will be on May 30th, Memorial Day weekend. We will be making a 
summer-themed "picnic" with roasted sandwiches. To sign up for chips, salad, fruit, 
or drinks use this link: Rachel’s House Dinner Sign Up.   
 
Please let Sara know if you have any questions or would like to help, email 
kcc4rh@gmail.com or phone / text 857-222-0017. 
 

 

Theology on Tap 

Our discussion group, Theology on Tap, returns Monday, May 17 

at 6:30 PM via Zoom.   

 

In honor of National Poetry Month (which was April), we will be 

offering our favorite poems and looking at some of the “lesser” 

known poems found in our Biblical Scriptures.  You are invited to 

bring one poem to share with the group (two if they are shorter).  

The poem you share can be about anything that moves and inspires you, it can be 

one you wrote yourself or one written by another poet past or present. 

 

This is always one of our favorite ToT! So come join us and hear some good poetry 

and be moved by the songwriters in our Bible.  

 

 Zoom Meeting:  https://zoom.us/j/98256273807  

 Meeting ID:  982 5627 3807 

 Passcode:  328263 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc6Csp960HQMWScJM4hT4lSUzKnnV0CVSKu6nqWFQDUHxKTRQ/viewform
mailto:kcc4rh@gmail.com
https://zoom.us/j/98256273807


Partnership Video Discussion: The Reunited States 
 
The Reunited States is an interesting and thought-
provoking documentary on how we might be better 
listeners and more communicative with the “other 
side” whomever that “other side” may be. 
 
University City United Church (UCC), invite the 
Partnership members to watch the video and then 
join together via Zoom to discuss our observations 
and feelings regarding the subject. 
 

1. Please click on the link to RSVP and a private viewing link for the movie will be 
sent to your email a few days before the viewing window opens. This is a 
private viewing link for your personal viewing. Please do not share this link with 
others who are not participating as we are compensating the producer on a 
participation basis*. 

2. Watch the video at your leisure between May 19th and 22nd. 
3. Join us on Sunday May 23rd at 4:00 PM for the Zoom discussion. Depending 

on response we will plan on randomly breaking the discussion into groups of 7 
or 8 plus a discussion leader. 

 
The link to RSVP is here: https://forms.gle/PD8Js2VcsztsGPg26 

 

If you have any questions, or have issues RSVPing, please do not hesitate to reach out 
to Pastor Darryl. 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE: Celebrate Connie Cleland’s Legacy as our KPS Director 

 
Friday, June 4, 2021 at 5:30 PM at Ward Canyon Park  

 

More details will be coming soon about this celebration  

of Connie’s time as our preschool director.   

 

In the meantime, circle your calendars and plan to join current 

and former students, teachers, and community members in  

the joyous event! 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/PD8Js2VcsztsGPg26


In-Person Summer Sunday School Program in July 
 

Our children will finally spend time together in person for 
this special Creation Care-themed Sunday School Program 
in three different natural locations on Sunday, July 11, 18, 
25. This summer, we are trying something different. Miss 
Barb and the youth will teach a combined class of three-year 

olds through current sixth graders. By taking this time together to move, explore and 
make art and music, we will connect with God and nature. 
 
We will combine fun with precautions for all but particularly for the safety of our non-
vaccinated children and youth. When sitting, each child will sit on a child-sized mat; 
households and pods will sit in clusters. We will wear masks, physically distance, use 
hand sanitizer habitually and there will be much joy and laughter. And while the 
children and youth are together, parents are encouraged to grab a coffee or go for a 
walk in God’s creation.  
 
Schedule and Locations  
July 11 meet at Ward Park at 10:30 a.m. 
July 18 meet at Chollas Lake at 10:30 a.m.  
July 25 meet at Mission Trails at 10:30 a.m. 

 

 

A Night with Jojo’s Sanctuary: Wednesday, May 26 at 7:00 PM 
 

Join Heather Askew, the Executive Director of Jojo’s 

Sanctuary, over Zoom for an update on Jojo’s 

Sanctuary.  Heather will be Zooming in from Thailand 

to share news with us about their mission.  The 

program will last about 60-minutes. 

 

Jojo’s is one of our international mission partners. They work to educate, protect and 

empower vulnerable children, families and communities in Thailand. This is an 

excellent opportunity to learn more and be inspired by the good work Heather and 

Jojo’s are doing. 

 

To learn more about Jojo’s prior to our time with Heather, please check out Jojo’s 

website: https://jojosthailand.org/  

 

 Zoom Link:  https://zoom.us/j/93554134717 

 Meeting ID:  935 5413 4717 

 Passcode:  696970 

 

https://jojosthailand.org/
https://zoom.us/j/93554134717


Please Hold in Your Heart and Lift in Prayer: 

 
Alexxis, Jason Artiaga, Diane Balletta and Family, Steve Barclay, Naomi Bellamy,  
Fred E. Boone, Brian Brewster, Gay Brown, Jan Burt and Family, Martha Ceriani, Tricia 
Connolly, Arthur Cook, Carolyn & Steve Davis, Frank Denz, Roy DiBello, Betsie 
Dudgeon, Little Eli, Jules Fish, Thom Hartje, Sheila Hauserman, Chuck Lee, Rich Lo 
Russo, Jenny Minor, Barbara Murillo, Pastor Darryl, Pat Perkins, Jordan Pierce, Linda 
Pierce, Larissa Ponce, Karla Pujol, Marie Pujol, Henry Ramos, Abra Rider, Stephanie 
Vigarion, St. John Walker, Diana Ward, Jim Ward, Dick Wayman, Tennie Wiggins, and 
Renee Quick. 
 
Prayers of support for Susan Cox and her family for the passing of her brother, Bruce, 
and Michelle Turner on the passing of her father. 
 
We also hold in our prayers for our community, state, and national leaders, the 
communities of Boulder, CO, and Atlanta, GA, victims of racial injustice in the US, 
especially the AAPI Community and Minneapolis, MN, the girls in our convention 
center and all migrants, the peoples of India, Myanmar, Hong Kong, Iran, 
Israel/Palestine, Europe, Chad, the unaccompanied minors arriving at the US 
Boarder. Refugees from Latin America in Tijuana, Mexico, and those so directly 
affected by the coronavirus, particularly first responders, medical workers, and 
frontline workers, those who have lost loved ones, our children, and families. 



This Sunday, May 16, 2021  
The Sixth Sunday of Eastertide 

 

Our Worshipful Experience will be available 
at 6:00 PM, Saturday, May 15, via our YouTube 
Channel, Facebook Page, and on our website. 

 
 

 

Sunday, May 16 

8:30 AM   In-Person Worship Service 

9:30 AM  Miss Marcia’s Class meets via Zoom  

10:30 AM  In-Person Worship Service  

 

Monday, May 17 

12:30 PM  KCC Senior Staff Meeting 

6:30 PM  Theology on Tap meets via Zoom.   

 

Wednesday, May 19 

12:00 PM   Noon Bible Study meets via Zoom 

6:30 PM   Youth Group meets in person 

6:30 PM The Ministry of Personnel & Resource meets via Zoom. 

 

Thursday, May 20 

 9:30 AM The UCC Partnership Steering Committee meets via Zoom. 

 

Friday, May 21 

9:00 AM  Recording the Worshipful Experience Service 

 

Sunday, May 23  PENTECOST SUNDAY! 

8:30 AM   In-Person Worship Service 

9:30 AM  Miss Marcia’s Class meets via Zoom  

10:00 AM   1st grade through 6th grade 

10:30 AM  In-Person Worship Service  

4:00 PM Partnership Film Discussion of The Reunited States meets via Zoom  

 

Please wear your RED if you attend in person on May 23 in honor of the holiday  

of Pentecost! 

 

 

   



A Prayer for Mental & Emotional Health Awareness Sunday 

Written by Rev. Dr. Sarah Lund,  

UCC Minister for Disabilities and Mental Health Justice 

 

God of love, stir within us deep compassion  

for people living with brain disorders and their families.  

Raise awareness of how we can create a supportive and safe spiritual community  

for people who feel isolated, shunned, and shamed. 

Inspire us to reach out in love as a sig of your radical hospitality and grace. 

Encourage us to receive the gifts that are given by all, 

including those who are living with mental and emotional health challenges. 

In Christ name we pray this. 

Amen. 

  

 

 

The Annual Program Meeting 

Sunday, June 13 at 12:30 PM 

Over Zoom 
 

This year, our Annual Program Meeting will meet at 12:30 PM on Sunday, June 13, 

over Zoom. This is the meeting at which we elect our new Leadership and Ministry 

Teams for the upcoming year.  

 

We will receive a State of the Church Address from Pastor Darryl, hear from our new 

Preschool Director, Adriana DiCarlo, get an update from our Director of Faith 

Formations, Barbara Runco, and vote on any items brought before the Congregation.  

The agenda and the new leadership and ministry teams will be published in the 

Chimes on Friday, May 28.  

 

Please circle the date! The Zoom information for the Annual Meeting will be 

published in future Chimes.  

 

Your voice and vote are so important as we discern where God is leading us in this 

upcoming Program Year! Please make all efforts to attend.  

 

 



In-Person Worship continues this Sunday,  
May 16, 2021 at 8:30 AM & 10:30 AM 
 
We ask that folks continue to RSVP for each Sunday before attending.   
 
After you RSVP, consider using this checklist to prepare for worship: 

• Please arrive a little early and please wear a Face-Covering while on-campus 

• Be mindful of your physical distance and follow the instructions of the Ushers 

• Folks are invited to bring a beverage with a lid with them as there will be  

no coffee, juice, or treats provided by KCC 

 
You can Sign-Up online or by calling the KCC Office at 619-284-1129 

 

CLICK HERE FOR THE SIGN-UP SHEET! 
 

If you have any questions, or would like more information, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to Pastor Darryl (619-284-1129, ext. 305 or darryl@kensingtonucc.com).  

 

 

Theology on Tap 
 

Our discussion group, Theology on Tap, returns this Monday, May 

17 at 6:30 PM via Zoom.   

 

In honor of National Poetry Month (which was April), we will be 

offering our favorite poems and looking at some of the “lesser” 

known poems found in our Biblical Scriptures.  You are invited to 

bring one poem to share with the group (two if they are shorter).  

The poem you share can be about anything that moves and inspires you, it can be 

one you wrote yourself or one written by another poet past or present. 

 

This is always one of our favorite ToT! So come join us and hear some good poetry 

and be moved by the songwriters in our Bible.  

 

 Zoom Meeting:  https://zoom.us/j/98256273807  

 Meeting ID:  982 5627 3807 

 Passcode:  328263 

 

 

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e054aa5aa2ea1fd0-april
mailto:darryl@kensingtonucc.com
https://zoom.us/j/98256273807


Come Celebrate Connie Cleland’s Legacy as our KPS Director 

Friday, June 4 2021 at 5:30 PM at Ward Canyon Park  
 

Join us as we celebrate the amazing legacy and leadership Connie 

provided to our school for over 19 years! 

 

Please keep in mind that you ought to bring your own lawn/beach 
chair and beverage.  Please note that dinner will not be provided 
but celebratory cake will be served! 
 

We also know many of you enjoyed Connie's friendship and valued her contributions 
to our school greatly over the years. So, you might like to help with the special 
celebration.  
 
You can do so by: 

• Writing a note or card to Connie which we will present to her on 4 June 
2021. Please mail your card or note to KCC so that it arrives at KCC by Thursday 
3 June. 

• Making a donation to KCC to be used towards the cost of the retirement 
party. To make a donation, you can visit the GIVE page on our website; please 
put in the memo box that your gracious gift is for "Connie's Retirement." Or you 
may mail in a check to the church; again, please write in the memo line, 
"Connie's Retirement."    

 
Please send RSVPs to office@kensingtonucc.com or call 619 284 1129 by Thursday 3 
June, 2021. 

 

 

Noon Time Bible Study 
 

Our Noontime Bible Study will meet this week, 

Wednesday, May 19 from 12:00 to 1:00 PM, over Zoom.  

 
We begin our study of the second half of the Book of Acts. 
You are invited to read Chapters 21 & 22 ahead of time. 
    

Join Pastor Darryl and your KCC friends for this inspiring Bible Study about the 
beginning of the Christian Church every Wednesday over Zoom.    
 

Zoom Meeting:  https://zoom.us/j/95968950899 
Meeting ID:  959 6895 0899 
Passcode:   549317 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QWcTn5l0LZYCnYK4l5pO0CFoNCBfgIXL4XDkElZZHBD0mbNLV90M47jqNWwunsYmf5lo67M0sY7emMRgsILHi2-1LgH5pfhwz-19jGTzq-ZLNWDl7u6BG6-0bw0O-hbRtr3PAsugp7fZhmGioAMJuPBBt0ZdnqyD&c=ePIgTPdocwDRlE5-psv2BOkqv2MzhbTDfhSGcLrvNRDGxajxHDHMgA==&ch=KHJtuc05Ja_4nyaDO69HsoVhrFTv-fQEVOhKccBYh4IZ67XCPPNzBA==&jrc=1
mailto:office@kensingtonucc.com
https://zoom.us/j/95968950899


Children’s & Youth Sunday School 
 

This Sunday, May 16, Miss Marcia’s class continues meeting  
at the new time, 9:30 AM. This will allow Miss Marcia and 
the Sunday School families to attend Sunday School and 
provide the opportunity to attend worship services in 
person with their own family. Due to Mother’s Day 
preparations, the class will explore the story of Philip and 
the Ethiopian Official this Sunday. 
 

Once again, the first graders through sixth graders dig into the Beatitudes on Sunday 
at 10 AM. This Sunday, they will focus on, “Blessed are the pure in heart, for they will 
see God.”  
 
The youth do not have Sunday School in May, to give them an opportunity to attend 
worship. 
 
The Please check your email for supplies and use the Zoom link below to connect 
with your Sunday School community.  

 
Zoom Link:   https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83650533142 
Meeting ID:  836 5053 3142 
Passcode:   549472 

 
  

 
KCC Youth Group – Meeting in Person on May 19 
 
Youth Group will meet in person on Wednesday, May 19 from 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM on 
Miss Barb’s patio for a barbeque and to play some lawn games. Check out the email 
invitation to learn more about the safety precautions the leaders are taking in order to 
make this a safe event.  
 
On the last Wednesday of the month, May 26, the Youth Group meets via Zoom. In 
June, Youth Group meets in person on June 2 and 9. Then the group takes a break 
with the exception of a couple of special summer events that in the works. In the fall, 
the group will reconvene with new members and meet on Wednesday nights. The 
next in-person meeting is on June 2. 
  
 

 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83650533142
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83650533142


Rachel’s House Dinner Service   

Sunday, May 30 
 

At 4:45 PM – Drop off Rachel’s House items at KCC 

 

Rachel's House provides services for homeless 

women in Downtown San Diego. KCC provides one 

meal a month for their night shelter.  

 

May's meal will be on May 30th, Memorial Day weekend. We will be making a 

summer-themed "picnic" with roasted sandwiches. To sign up for chips, salad, fruit, 

or drinks use this link: Rachel’s House Dinner Sign Up.   
 
Please let Sara know if you have any questions or would like to help, email 
kcc4rh@gmail.com or phone / text 857-222-0017. 
 

 

Partnership Video Discussion: The Reunited States 
 

The Reunited States is an interesting and thought-provoking 
documentary on how we might be better listeners and more 
communicative with the “other side” whomever that “other 
side” may be. 
 

University City United Church (UCC), invite the Partnership members to watch the 
video and then join together via Zoom to discuss our observations and feelings 
regarding the subject. 
 

1. Please click on the link to RSVP and a private viewing link for the movie will be 
sent to your email a few days before the viewing window opens. This is a 
private viewing link for your personal viewing. Please do not share this link with 
others who are not participating as we are compensating the producer on a 
participation basis*. 

2. Watch the video at your leisure between May 19th and 22nd. 
3. Join us on Sunday May 23rd at 4:00 PM for the Zoom discussion. Depending 

on response we will plan on randomly breaking the discussion into groups of 7 
or 8 plus a discussion leader. 

 
The link to RSVP is here: https://forms.gle/PD8Js2VcsztsGPg26 

 

If you have any questions, or have issues RSVPing, please do not hesitate to reach out 
to Pastor Darryl. 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc6Csp960HQMWScJM4hT4lSUzKnnV0CVSKu6nqWFQDUHxKTRQ/viewform
mailto:kcc4rh@gmail.com
https://forms.gle/PD8Js2VcsztsGPg26


In-Person Summer Sunday School Program in July 
 

Our children will finally spend time together in person for 
this special Creation Care-themed Sunday School Program 
in three different natural locations on Sunday, July 11, 18, 
25. This summer, we are trying something different. Miss 
Barb and the youth will teach a combined class of three-year 

olds through current sixth graders. By taking this time together to move, explore and 
make art and music, we will connect with God and nature. 
 
We will combine fun discoveries with precautions for all but particularly for the safety 
of our non-vaccinated children and youth. When sitting, each child will sit on a child-
sized mat; households and pods will sit in clusters. We will wear masks, physically 
distance, use hand sanitizer habitually and there will be much joy and laughter. And 
while the children and youth are together, parents are encouraged to grab a coffee 
or go for a walk in God’s creation.  
 
Schedule and Locations  
July 11 meet at Ward Park at 10:30 am 
July 18 meet at Chollas Lake at 10:30 am 
July 25 meet at Mission Trails at 10:30 am 

 

 

A Night with Jojo’s Sanctuary: Wednesday, May 26 at 7:00 PM 
 

Join Heather Askew, the Executive Director of Jojo’s 

Sanctuary, over Zoom for an update on Jojo’s 

Sanctuary.  Heather will be Zooming in from Thailand 

to share news with us about their mission.  The 

program will last about 60-minutes. 

 

Jojo’s is one of our international mission partners. They work to educate, protect and 

empower vulnerable children, families and communities in Thailand. This is an 

excellent opportunity to learn more and be inspired by the good work Heather and 

Jojo’s are doing. 

 

To learn more about Jojo’s prior to our time with Heather, please check out Jojo’s 

website: https://jojosthailand.org/  

 

 Zoom Link:  https://zoom.us/j/93554134717 

 Meeting ID:  935 5413 4717 

 Passcode:  696970 

 

https://jojosthailand.org/
https://zoom.us/j/93554134717


Photos from In-Person Worship in Lander Hall 

 

 

 

Please Hold in Your Heart and Lift in Prayer: 

 
Alexxis, Jason Artiaga, Diane Balletta and Family, Steve Barclay, Naomi Bellamy,  
 Brian Brewster, Gay Brown, Jan Burt and Family, Martha Ceriani, Tricia Connolly, Arthur 
Cook, Jack Covy, Carolyn & Steve Davis, Frank Denz, Roy DiBello, Betsie Dudgeon, Little 
Eli, Margo Fernandez, Jules Fish, Thom Hartje, Sheila Hauserman, Chuck Lee, Jim 
Leonard, Rich Lo Russo, Jenny Minor, Barbara Murillo, Pastor Darryl, Pat Perkins, Jordan 
Pierce, Linda Pierce, Larissa Ponce, Karla Pujol, Marie Pujol, Henry Ramos, Abra Rider, 
Stephanie Vigarion, St. John Walker, Diana Ward, Jim Ward, Dick Wayman, Tennie 
Wiggins, and Renee Quick. 
 
Prayers of support for Susan Cox and her family for the passing of her brother, Bruce, 
and Michelle Turner on the passing of her father. 
 
We also hold in our prayers for our community, state, and national leaders, the 
communities of Boulder, CO, and Atlanta, GA, victims of racial injustice in the US, 
especially the AAPI Community and Minneapolis, MN, the girls in our convention center 
and all migrants, the peoples of India, Myanmar, Hong Kong, Iran, Israel/Palestine, 
Europe, Chad, the unaccompanied minors arriving at the US Boarder. Refugees from 
Latin America in Tijuana, Mexico, and those so directly affected by the coronavirus, 
particularly first responders, medical workers, and frontline workers, those who have lost 
loved ones, our children, and families. 

Families of all shapes and sizes are 

welcome to worship in the 

Sanctuary or Lander Hall.  

Miss Barb offers activities for 

children of all ages (and for those 

who are young at heart) in Lander 

Hall.  



This Sunday, May 23, 2021  
The Sixth Sunday of Eastertide 

 

Our Worshipful Experience will be available 
at 6:00 PM, Saturday, May 22, via our YouTube 
Channel, Facebook Page, and on our website. 

 
 

 

Sunday, May 23  PENTECOST SUNDAY! 

8:30 AM   In-Person Worship Service 

9:30 AM  Miss Marcia’s Class meets via Zoom  

10:00 AM   1st grade through 6th grade 

10:30 AM  In-Person Worship Service  

4:00 PM Partnership Film Discussion of The Reunited States meets via Zoom  
 

Please wear your RED if you attend in person on May 23 in honor of Pentecost 
 

Wednesday, May 26 

12:00 PM   Noon Bible Study meets via Zoom 

6:30 PM   Youth Group meets via Zoom 

7:00 PM An Evening with Jojo’s Sanctuary meets via Zoom 
 

Friday, May 28 

 9:00 AM Worshipful Experience Recording  
 

Sunday, May 30   Memorial Day Weekend 

8:30 AM   In-Person Worship Service 

9:30 AM  Miss Marcia’s Class meets via Zoom  

10:30 AM  In-Person Worship Service  

4:45 PM Rachel’s House Food Drop-Off 

5:30 PM Serving at Rachel’s House 

 

 
   

A Prayer for Pentecost Sunday, written by Pope John Paul II 
 

O Holy Spirit, the Spirit of Pentecost, help me to clarify what is ambiguous, 

Give warmth to what is indifferent, enlighten what is obscure, 

And be before the world a true and generous witness of Christ’s love,  

For no one can live without love.  Amen 

 



A Night with Jojo’s Sanctuary: Wednesday, May 26 at 7:00 PM 
 

Join Heather Askew, the Executive Director of Jojo’s 

Sanctuary, over Zoom for an update on Jojo’s 

Sanctuary.  Heather will be Zooming in from Thailand 

to share news with us about their mission.  The 

program will last about 60-minutes. 

 

Jojo’s is one of our international mission partners. They work to educate, protect and 

empower vulnerable children, families and communities in Thailand. This is an 

excellent opportunity to learn more and be inspired by the good work Heather and 

Jojo’s are doing. 
 

To learn more about Jojo’s prior to our time with Heather, please check out Jojo’s 

website: https://jojosthailand.org/  
 

 Zoom Link:  https://zoom.us/j/93554134717 

 Meeting ID:  935 5413 4717 

 Passcode:  696970 

 

 

 

The Annual Program Meeting 

Sunday, June 13 at 12:30 PM over Zoom 
 

This year, our Annual Program Meeting will meet at 12:30 PM on Sunday, June 13, 

over Zoom. This is the meeting at which we elect our new Leadership and Ministry 

Teams for the upcoming year.  
 

We will receive a State of the Church Address from Pastor Darryl, hear from our new 

Preschool Director, Adriana DiCarlo, get an update from our Director of Faith 

Formations, Barbara Runco, and vote on any items brought before the Congregation.  

The agenda and the new leadership and ministry teams will be published in the 

Chimes on Friday, May 28.  
 

Please circle the date! The Zoom information for the Annual Meeting will be 

published in future Chimes.  
 

Your voice and vote are so important as we discern where God is leading us in this 

upcoming Program Year! Please make all efforts to attend.  

 

 
 

https://jojosthailand.org/
https://zoom.us/j/93554134717


In-Person Worship continues this Sunday, May 23, 2021 at 8:30 AM & 
10:30 AM 
 

We ask that folks continue to RSVP for each Sunday before attending.   
 

After you RSVP, consider using this checklist to prepare for worship: 

• Please arrive a little early and please wear a Face-Covering while on-campus 

• Please follow the instructions of the Ushers 

• Folks are invited to bring a beverage with a lid with them as there will be  

no coffee, juice, or treats provided by KCC 
 

You can Sign-Up online or by calling the KCC Office at 619-284-1129 
 

CLICK HERE FOR THE SIGN-UP SHEET! 
 

If you have any questions, or would like more information, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to Pastor Darryl (619-284-1129, ext. 305 or darryl@kensingtonucc.com).  

 

 

Rachel’s House Dinner Service   

Sunday, May 30 2021 
 

At 4:45 PM – Drop off Rachel’s House items at KCC 
 

Rachel's House provides services for homeless women in 

Downtown San Diego. KCC provides one meal a month for 

their night shelter.  

 

May's meal will be on May 30th, Memorial Day weekend. 

We will be making a summer-themed "picnic" with roasted 

sandwiches. To sign up for chips, salad, fruit, or drinks use 

this link: Rachel’s House Dinner Sign Up.   
 

Please let Sara know if you have any questions or would like to help, email 
kcc4rh@gmail.com or phone / text 857-222-0017. 

  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e054aa5aa2ea1fd0-april
mailto:darryl@kensingtonucc.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc6Csp960HQMWScJM4hT4lSUzKnnV0CVSKu6nqWFQDUHxKTRQ/viewform
mailto:kcc4rh@gmail.com


Come Celebrate Connie Cleland’s Legacy as our KPS Director 

Friday, June 4, 2021 at 5:30 PM at Ward Canyon Park  
 

Join us as we celebrate the amazing legacy and leadership Connie 

provided to our school for over 19 years! 
 

Please keep in mind that you ought to bring your own lawn/beach 
chair and beverage.  Please note that dinner will not be provided 
but celebratory cake will be served! 
 

We also know many of you enjoyed Connie's friendship and valued her contributions 
to our school greatly over the years. So, you might like to help with the special 
celebration.  
 

You can do so by: 

• Writing a note or card to Connie which we will present to her on 4 June 
2021. Please mail your card or note to KCC so that it arrives at KCC by Thursday 
3 June. 

• Making a donation to KCC to be used towards the cost of the retirement 
party. To make a donation, you can visit the GIVE page on our website; please 
put in the memo box that your gracious gift is for "Connie's Retirement." Or you 
may mail in a check to the church; again, please write in the memo line, 
"Connie's Retirement."    

 

Please send RSVPs to office@kensingtonucc.com or call 619 284 1129 by Thursday 3 
June 2021. 

 

 

Noon Time Bible Study 
 

Our Noontime Bible Study will meet this week, 

Wednesday, May 26 from 12:00 to 1:00 PM, over Zoom.  
 

Our study continues of the second half of the Book of Acts. 
You are invited to read Chapter 23 ahead of time. 
    

Join Pastor Darryl and your KCC friends for this inspiring Bible Study about the 
beginning of the Christian Church every Wednesday over Zoom.    
 

Zoom Meeting:  https://zoom.us/j/95968950899 
Meeting ID:  959 6895 0899 
Passcode:   549317 

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QWcTn5l0LZYCnYK4l5pO0CFoNCBfgIXL4XDkElZZHBD0mbNLV90M47jqNWwunsYmf5lo67M0sY7emMRgsILHi2-1LgH5pfhwz-19jGTzq-ZLNWDl7u6BG6-0bw0O-hbRtr3PAsugp7fZhmGioAMJuPBBt0ZdnqyD&c=ePIgTPdocwDRlE5-psv2BOkqv2MzhbTDfhSGcLrvNRDGxajxHDHMgA==&ch=KHJtuc05Ja_4nyaDO69HsoVhrFTv-fQEVOhKccBYh4IZ67XCPPNzBA==&jrc=1
mailto:office@kensingtonucc.com
https://zoom.us/j/95968950899


Children’s & Youth Sunday School 
 

This Sunday, May 23, Miss Marcia’s class meets at 9:30 AM and the 
first graders through sixth graders meet at 10 AM. The youth do 
not have Sunday School in May, to give them the opportunity to 
attend worship. 
 

This Sunday, the little ones will explore Saul’s 
Conversion and the first graders through sixth 
graders will dig into the scripture verse, 
“Blessed are the peacemakers, for they will be 
called children of God,” from the Beatitudes.  

 

It is so very nice to have Miss Marcia back in the classroom! On 
Sunday mornings, she teaches in her classroom via Zoom.  
Check out her re-creation of Philip, his scroll chariot in the photo!  
 

Please check your email for supplies and use the Zoom link below to connect with 
your Sunday School community.  

 

Zoom Link:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83650533142 
Meeting ID: 836 5053 3142 
Passcode:  549472 

 

 
  

KCC Youth Group – Meeting via Zoom on May 26  

 
Youth Group will meet in person on Wednesday, May 26 
from 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM to play games and take a break 
to learn about the good works of Jojo’s Sanctuary, 
(followed by more games!).  

 

In June, the Youth Group meets in person on June 2 and 9. Then the 
group takes a break (with the exception of a couple of special summer 
events). 
 
In the fall, the group will reconvene with new members and meet on 
Wednesday nights. The next in-person meeting is on June 2. 
  
 

 

 

 

 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83650533142
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83650533142


In-Person Summer Sunday School Program for Age 3-12 in July 
 

Miss Barb and the youth present this special Creation Care-themed program that is 
heavy on socializing and re-connecting with each other and with the Holy Spirit.  
 
Schedule and Locations  

July 11 meet at Ward Park at 10:30 am 
July 18 meet at Chollas Lake at 10:30 am 
July 25 meet at Mission Trails at 10:30 am 

 

We will combine fun discoveries with thoughtful precautions for our non-vaccinated 
children and youth. We will wear masks at all times. When seated, each child will sit 
on a child-sized mat; households and pods will sit in clusters. During this joyous time, 
we encourage parents, caregivers and guardians to grab a cup of coffee or go for a 
walk in God’s creation.  

 

 

Graduation Sunday is June 6, 2021 
 

Have you graduated in the last year? Perhaps you: graduated college, finished a post-
graduate or certificate program, military bootcamp, officer school or technical 
school?  We would like to honor your educational milestones along with the high 
school graduates we will celebrate on Sunday, June 6.  Please email Rosie at 
office@kensingtonucc.com with your graduation news so we can include you in our 
service on June 6. 
 

 
 

The KCC Office will be opening to the public soon 
 

Beginning on Tuesday, June 1, our Courtyard Gates will be open, and our offices will 

be open to receive the folks from our community. Please continue to wear your masks 

whenever on campus. And be aware that Pastor Darryl, Barbara, Adriana, or Rosie 

may or may not be in the office if you arrive without an appointment. 
 

It is always best practice to make an appointment with a staff person to ensure you 

get to meet with them. 
 

Weekly Office Hours: Monday – Thursday 8:30 AM to 2:30 PM 

    Friday   8:30 AM to 12:30 PM  

mailto:office@kensingtonucc.com


A Poem written by KCC Member, Chris Bosworth. 

 
Chris wrote this poem at the 2021 KCC Spring Retreat 

at Camp Stevens. It tells his story of living with Bipolar 

Disorder, a life lived with courage and hope.  Chris 

now offers his WISE poem to you as we walk through 

Mental Health Awareness Month. Thank you, Chris, 

for sharing your story with us, we love you! 

 
When growing up 

It was hard to find consistency 

Everything was tentative 

And beyond control to me 

 

Life was not perfect 

Though I wanted it that way 

All alone in my own little world 

And I longed for it to be ok 

 

You could look at me 

And would never know 

That I am afflicted 

With a loss of control 

 

When I hit rock bottom 

It was revealed to me 

That there was help 

All I had to do was say ‘please’ 

 

I’m now listening to those 

That have been there before 

Taking the required medication 

So that I can soar 

 

Looking back over the years 

Seeing how far I have come 

I am filled with much gratitude 

And living in the rays of the sun 

 

 

 

https://www.mhn-ucc.org/wise-congregations/


Please Hold in Your Heart and Lift in Prayer: 
 

Alexxis, Jason Artiaga, Diane Balletta and Family, Steve Barclay, Naomi Bellamy,  
Brian Brewster, Gay Brown, Jan Burt and Family, Martha Ceriani, Tricia Connolly, 
Arthur Cook, Jack Covy Roman, Carolyn & Steve Davis, Frank Denz, Roy DiBello, 
Betsie Dudgeon, Little Eli, Margo Fernandez, Jules Fish, Thom Hartje, Sheila 
Hauserman, Chuck Lee, Jim Leonard and Family, Rich Lo Russo, Lucy Martinez, Jenny 
Minor, Barbara Murillo, Pastor Darryl, Pat Perkins, Jordan Pierce, Linda Pierce, Larissa 
Ponce, Karla Pujol, Marie Pujol, Henry Ramos, Abra Rider, Stephanie Vigarion, St. 
John Walker, Diana Ward, Jim Ward, Dick Wayman, Tennie Wiggins, and Renee 
Quick. 
 
Prayers of support for Susan Cox and her family for the passing of her brother, Bruce, 
and Michelle Turner on the passing of her father. 
 
We also hold in our prayers for our community, state, and national leaders, the 
communities of Boulder, CO, and Atlanta, GA, victims of racial injustice in the US, 
especially the AAPI Community and Minneapolis, MN, the girls in our convention 
center and all migrants, the peoples of India, Myanmar, Hong Kong, Iran, 
Israel/Palestine, Europe, Chad, the unaccompanied minors arriving at the US 
Boarder. Refugees from Latin America in Tijuana, Mexico, and those so directly 
affected by the coronavirus, particularly first responders, medical workers, and 
frontline workers, those who have lost loved ones, our children, and families. 
 
 



This Sunday, May 30, 2021  
Memorial Day Weekend 

 

Our Worshipful Experience will be available at 6:00 PM, 
Saturday, May 29, via our YouTube Channel, Facebook 

Page, and on our website. 
 
 

 

Sunday, May 30 - Memorial Day Weekend 

  8:30 AM  In-Person Worship Service 

  10:30 AM In-Person Worship Service  

 4:45 PM Rachel’s House Food Drop-Off 

 5:30 PM Serving at Rachel’s House 
 

Monday, May 31  

KCC & KPS will be closed in honor of Memorial Day 
 

Tuesday, June 1   

KCC Office will be open to the public 

 6:30 PM In-Person Ice Cream Social for 6th and 7th Graders 
 

Wednesday, June 2 

 12:00 PM   Noon Bible Study meets via Zoom 

   6:30 PM   Youth Group meets on the KCC lawn 
 

Friday, June 4 

    9:00 AM Worshipful Experience Recording  

    5:30 PM Connie Cleland’s Retirement Celebration at Ward Canyon Park 
 

Sunday, June 6 Graduation Sunday! 

   8:30 AM   In-Person Worship Service 

   9:30 AM Miss Marcia’s Class meets via Zoom 

10:30 AM  In-Person Worship Service  

 12:30 PM KCC Council will meet via Zoom 
 

 

 
   

 

 

 



A Prayer in honor of Memorial Day 

Written by the Rev. Dr. Amy Piatt 
 

God of Justice, God of Peace, please renew in us a determination to be peacemakers. On 

this day, we pray for our veterans, who served in the Armed Forces, their families and 

loved ones; we especially pray for those who have seen combat and those who have lost 

their lives in our many armed conflicts. 

We confess that war is a breakdown in the way you call us to live. 

And we ask for forgiveness for the people, communities, and pieces of creation that have 

been damaged by war big and small. 

We offer a prayer of hope that military people across the world will find themselves with 

no war-making jobs to do. 

We pray that we would do our part to make that so. 

We offer a plea in the form of prayer that world leaders would give peaceful methods of 

conflict resolution more of a chance. 

We pray that the seed of peace would take root in all of our hearts and would sprout into 

saplings of unity. 

We pray this in the name of Christ. Amen. 

 

 

The Annual Program Meeting 

Sunday, June 13 at 12:30 PM over Zoom 
 

This year, our Annual Program Meeting will meet at 12:30 PM on Sunday, 

June 13, over Zoom. This is the meeting at which we elect our new 

Leadership and Ministry Teams for the upcoming year.  
 

We will receive a State of the Church Address from Pastor Darryl, hear from 

our new Preschool Director, Adriana DiCarlo, get an update from our 

Director of Faith Formations, Barbara Runco, and vote on the slate of 

leaders for our 2021/22 Program Year.  The agenda and the new leadership teams will be 

published in the Chimes on Friday, June 4.  
 

Please circle the date! The Zoom information for the Annual Meeting will be published in future 

Chimes.  
 

Your voice and vote are so important as we discern where God is leading us in this upcoming 

Program Year! Please make all efforts to attend.  

 

 



In-Person Worship continues this Sunday, May 30, 2021 at 8:30 AM & 10:30 AM  
 

We ask that folks continue to RSVP for each Sunday before attending.   
 

After you RSVP, consider using this checklist to prepare for worship: 

• Please arrive a little early and please wear a Face-Covering while on-campus 

• Please follow the instructions of the Ushers 

• Folks are invited to bring a beverage with a lid with them as there will be no coffee, juice, 

or treats provided by KCC 
 

You can Sign-Up online or by calling the KCC Office at 619-284-1129 
 

CLICK HERE FOR THE SIGN-UP SHEET! 
 

If you have any questions, or would like more information, please do not hesitate to reach out 
to Pastor Darryl (619-284-1129, ext. 305 or darryl@kensingtonucc.com).  

 

 

Rachel’s House Dinner Service - Sunday, May 30 2021 
 

Service Sunday, May 30 At 4:45 PM – Drop off Rachel’s House items at KCC. 
 

Rachel's House provides services for homeless women in Downtown San Diego. KCC provides 

one meal a month for their night shelter.    
 

May's meal will be on May 30th, Memorial Day weekend. We will be making a summer-themed 

"picnic" with roasted sandwiches. 
 

Please let Sara know if you have any questions or would like to help, email kcc4rh@gmail.com  

or phone / text 857-222-0017.   

  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e054aa5aa2ea1fd0-april
mailto:darryl@kensingtonucc.com
mailto:kcc4rh@gmail.com


Come Celebrate Connie Cleland’s Legacy as our KPS Director 

Friday, June 4, 2021 at 5:30 PM at Ward Canyon Park  
 

Join us as we celebrate the amazing legacy and leadership Connie provided 

to our school for over 19 years! 
 

Please keep in mind that you ought to bring your own lawn/beach chair 
and beverage.  Please note that dinner will not be provided but celebratory 
cake will be served! 
 

We also know many of you enjoyed Connie's friendship and valued her contributions to our 
school greatly over the years. So, you might like to help with the special celebration.  
 

You can do so by: 

• Writing a note or card to Connie which we will present to her on 4 June 2021. Please mail 
your card or note to KCC so that it arrives at KCC by Thursday 3 June. 

• Making a donation to KCC to be used towards the cost of the retirement party. To make a 
donation, you can visit the GIVE page on our website; please put in the memo box that 
your gracious gift is for "Connie's Retirement." Or you may mail in a check to the church; 
again, please write in the memo line, "Connie's Retirement."    

 

Please send RSVPs to office@kensingtonucc.com or call 619 284 1129 by Thursday 3 June 2021. 

 

 

Noon Time Bible Study 
 

Our Noontime Bible Study will meet this week, Wednesday, June 2 

from 12:00 to 1:00 PM, over Zoom.  
 

Our study continues of the second half of the Book of Acts. You are 
invited to read Chapters 25 & 26 ahead of time. 
    

Join Pastor Darryl and your KCC friends for this inspiring Bible Study about the beginning of the 
Christian Church every Wednesday over Zoom June 9. After a summer break, Bible Study will 
continue September 8.  
 

Zoom Meeting:  https://zoom.us/j/95968950899 
Meeting ID:   959 6895 0899 
Passcode:   549317 

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QWcTn5l0LZYCnYK4l5pO0CFoNCBfgIXL4XDkElZZHBD0mbNLV90M47jqNWwunsYmf5lo67M0sY7emMRgsILHi2-1LgH5pfhwz-19jGTzq-ZLNWDl7u6BG6-0bw0O-hbRtr3PAsugp7fZhmGioAMJuPBBt0ZdnqyD&c=ePIgTPdocwDRlE5-psv2BOkqv2MzhbTDfhSGcLrvNRDGxajxHDHMgA==&ch=KHJtuc05Ja_4nyaDO69HsoVhrFTv-fQEVOhKccBYh4IZ67XCPPNzBA==&jrc=1
mailto:office@kensingtonucc.com
https://zoom.us/j/95968950899


KCC Youth Group – Calling all Sixth and Seventh Graders! 
 

In June, we have two fantastic events planned with you in mind: 
 

• Ice Cream Sandwich Social on June 1 from 6:30 PM - 8:00 PM on the KCC Lawn 
Join your buddies to catch up, play some games and enjoy some tasty treats. This 
is an exclusive event for new Youth Group members. Please bring a chair and if 
you cannot eat beforehand, please bring your dinner. 

• Youth Group Social on Wednesday, June 9 from 6:30-8:30 PM on the KCC Lawn 
The Youth Group has been planning a special event for the sixth and seventh 
graders for several weeks. They cannot wait to get to know y’all. This will be 
a blast for everyone (sixth graders through twelfth graders) as they celebrate 
the last Wednesday night Youth Group event of the school year.  

 

KCC Youth Group – Calling all Current Youth Group Members! 
 

Youth Group will meet in person on the KCC lawn on Wednesday, June 2 and 
Wednesday, June 9 from 6:30 PM - 8:30 PM. Please try to attend both 
meetings, especially June 9, when we welcome the sixth and seventh 
graders.  
 
This summer, we hope you will join your friends, and Enrique and Barb in 
July for the pottery-making event. Lastly, in the fall, the group will gather in 
person on Wednesday nights from 6:30PM - 8:30PM.  
 

 

In-Person Summer Sunday School Program for Age 3-12 in July 
 
Miss Barb and the youth present this special Creation Care-themed 
program that is heavy on socializing and re-connecting with each other 
and with the Holy Spirit.  
 
Schedule and Locations  
 

July 11 meet at Ward Park at 10:30 AM 
July 18 meet at Chollas Lake at 10:30 AM 
July 25 meet at Mission Trails at 10:30 AM 

 

We will combine fun discoveries with thoughtful precautions for our non-vaccinated children 
and youth. We will wear masks at all times. When seated, each child will sit on a child-sized mat; 
households and pods will sit in clusters. During this joyous time, we encourage parents, 
caregivers and guardians to grab a cup of coffee or go for a walk in God’s creation.  

 

 



Sunday School  
 

This Sunday the children and teachers are taking a week off and will meet again in June.  
 

Graduation Sunday is June 6, 2021 
 

Have you graduated in the last year? Perhaps you: graduated 
college, finished a post-graduate or certificate program, military 
bootcamp, officer school or technical school?  We would like to 
honor your educational milestones along with the high school 
graduates we will celebrate on Sunday, June 6.   

 
Please email Rosie at office@kensingtonucc.com with your graduation news so we can include 
you in our service on June 6. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The KCC Office will be opening to the public soon 
 

Beginning on Tuesday, June 1, our Courtyard Gates will be open, and our offices will be opened 

to receive the folks from our community. Please continue to wear your masks whenever on 

campus. And be aware that Pastor Darryl, Barbara, Adriana, or Rosie may or may not be in the 

office if you arrive without an appointment. 
 

It is always best practice to make an appointment with a staff person to ensure you get to meet 

with them. 
 

Weekly Office Hours: Monday – Thursday  8:30 AM to 2:30 PM 

    Friday    8:30 AM to 12:30 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations 
Class of 2021! 

mailto:office@kensingtonucc.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Ministry of Mission and Outreach invites you to come into a safe and sacred time to listen 

to each other's stories and build beloved community.   

Using a workshop designed by the San Diego Interfaith Community Services, we will hear 

testimonies from neighbors from across faith traditions, races, genders, cultures, & 

ethnicities. This workshop will be led by KCC but our Partnership Church friends have been 

invited to join us. The workshop is not only open to our adults, but our youth are invited as well 

to join us.  

Our conversation will take place over three sessions. Please make every effort to attend all three. 

The first two sessions will be held over Zoom and the final session will meet safely in-person. 

Dates:   Friday, June 25, 7:00-8:30 PM (Zoom) 

   Saturday, June 26, 10:30 AM-12:00 PM (Zoom) 

   Sunday, June 27, 1:30 PM-3:30 PM (In-Person) 

  

Please RSVP for this wonderful opportunity using the link below: 

RSVP 
For more information, please contact the KCC Office at 619-284-1129 or 

office@kensingtonucc.com or visit our website: www.kensingtonucc.com      

  

 

 

Faith Places. Safe Spaces. 
An Anti-Racism Conversation for Faith Communities Designed to 

Address Racial Inequalities & Build Up Beloved Community 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e054aa5aa2ea1fd0-making
mailto:office@kensingtonucc.com
http://www.kensingtonucc.com/


Watch Heather Askew’s Jojo’s Sanctuary Presentation 
 

Did you miss the Jojo’s Sanctuary Mission Moment this past Wednesday 

night?  No worries. You can watch it at your own leisure using the link 

and passcode below.  Thank you again to Heather for joining us from 

Thailand. And please continue to pray for her, her staff, and the good 

work they are doing to strengthen families and protect children.  

 

Please click here to access the Zoom recording. 

Passcode: 5JS5pSf= 

 

 
 

Please Hold in Your Heart and Lift in Prayer: 
 

Alexxis, Jason Artiaga, Diane Balletta and Family, Steve Barclay, Naomi Bellamy, Brian Brewster, 
Gay Brown, Jan Burt and Family, Martha Ceriani, Tricia Connolly, Arthur Cook, Jack Covy Roman, 
Carolyn & Steve Davis, Frank Denz, Roy DiBello, Betsie Dudgeon, Little Eli, Margo Fernandez, 
Jules Fish, Thorn Hartje, Sheila Hauserman, Chuck Lee, Jim Leonard and Family, Rich Lo Russo, 
Lucy Martinez, Jenny Minor, Barbara Murillo, Pastor Darryl, Pat Perkins, Jordan Pierce, Linda 
Pierce, Larissa Ponce, Karla Pujol, Marie Pujol, Henry Ramos, Abra Rider, Stephanie Vigarion, St. 
John Walker, Diana Ward, Jim Ward, Dick Wayman, Tennie Wiggins, and Renee Quick. 
 
Prayers of support for Susan Cox and her family for the passing of her brother, Bruce, and 
Michelle Turner on the passing of her father, Sarah Thailing and Thailin/Calbreath family as they 
grieve the loss of Sarah’s mom, Sybil. 
 
We also hold in our prayers for our community, state, and national leaders, the communities of 
San Jose, CA, Boulder, CO, and Atlanta, GA, victims of racial injustice in the US, especially the 
AAPI Community and Minneapolis, MN, the girls in our convention center and all migrants, the 
peoples of India, Myanmar, Hong Kong, Iran, Israel/Palestine, Europe, Chad, the unaccompanied 
minors arriving at the US Boarder. Refugees from Latin America in Tijuana, Mexico, and those so 
directly affected by the coronavirus, particularly first responders, medical workers, and frontline 
workers, those who have lost loved ones, our children, and families. 
 
 

https://zoom.us/rec/share/WjjFVDdnlBf9Xw7V2uEbK8Gk09ck5SIWTdMMmaaE5n2UeDHlwkViED9rcThu2nu7.8DlH4j1XO4B64hkX

